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National Night Out was a huge success 
this year and occurred August 3, 2021. 
Thanks to everyone who participated. 
We had Moffat County Sheriff’s Office, 
Moffat County Wildland Fire, Moffat 
County Reserve EMS, Memorial Regional 
Health EMS, Colorado State Patrol, 
Colorado Parks and Wildlife, Craig Fire 
Rescue, Open Hearts Advocates, and 
many more in attendance.  

 

On August 14, 2021, the Police Department attended a Back to School Back-Pack/Supply give-a-
way at Breeze Park. This was also a hugely successful annual event! We were able to meet lots 
of children and give away lots of school supplies.  

On August 11, 2021 Sergeant Marvin Cameron retired from 
the Police Department. Sergeant Cameron started his 
career with the City of Craig April 16, 1996. He will be 
sorely missed. We wish him the best in his new ventures! 
Sergeant Cameron and his family have relocated to Florida.  

 

On August 16, 2021 Our second CSO started. Welcome to 
CSO Brett Kline! CSO Kline comes to us from the security 
industry and will be a great asset to our agency.  

 


